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 On February 28, 2020, Avista Corporation (“Avista”) filed its amended 2019/2020 

Electric Integrated Resource Plan (“2020 Electric IRP”). 

 On March 25, 2020, the Commission issued a Notice of 2020 Electric Integrated 

Resource Plan and Notice of Intervention Deadline.  Order No. 34609.  Idaho Conservation League 

(“ICL”), Avista, and Commission Staff are parties to the case. 

 On May 13, 2020, the Commission issued a Notice of Modified Procedure establishing 

comment and reply comment deadlines. 

BACKGROUND 

The Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) is a biennial status report on the utility’s ongoing 

and evolving plans to adequately and reliably serve its customers at the lowest system cost and 

least risk over the next 20 years.  Avista develops its IRP through a public process involving 

customers, Commission Staff, the Northwest Power and Conservation Council, consumer 

advocates, academics, environmental groups, utility peers, government agencies and other 

interested parties.  Avista submits its IRP to the Commission for acknowledgment.  Commission 

acknowledgment of the IRP does not mean the Commission approves of any specific conclusions 

or results in the Company’s IRP but rather acknowledges that the Company has adequately 

addressed the matters required by the Commission’s prior orders.  See Order Nos. 22299, 25260. 

NOTICE OF LIVE-STREAMED PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Commission Staff will hold a virtual public 

workshop to be live-streamed for Avista customers on THURSDAY, JULY 9, 2020, 

COMMENCING AT 4:00 P.M. MOUNTAIN DAYLIGHT TIME (“MDT”) / 5:00 P.M. 

PACIFIC DAYLIGHT TIME (“PDT”) AND LASTING UNTIL 6:00 P.M. MDT / 7:00 P.M. 

PDT ON THE WEBEX PLATFORM.   

Those interested in participating can access the virtual public workshop two ways: 
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1) Online: go to idahogov.webex.com and enter the number 133 529 9901.  

 

At the next window, enter your name, e-mail address, and the password July9Meeting. 

 Or, 

2) By phone: dial 1-415-655-0001 and enter access code 133 529 9901. 

 

The public workshop is intended to provide the public the opportunity to hear from 

Commission Staff regarding Commission Staff’s analysis of the Company’s 2020 Electric IRP and 

to allow Commission Staff to hear public concerns and address questions from the public.    

YOU ARE FURTHER NOTIFIED that the 2020 Electric IRP, and other supporting 

documents can be accessed by going to www.puc.idaho.gov clicking on “Electric” then “Open 

Cases” and selecting the case number AVU-E-19-01 or by going to 

https://www.myavista.com/about-us/integrated-resource-planning. 

  

DATED at Boise, Idaho this 18th day of June 2020.   

  

 

 

         

  Diane Hanian 

  Commission Secretary 
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